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Passing of Alan Duncan – October 2, 2021

 Alan was a long-time Park Board staff member, starting 

with the Park Board in 2004 as an Environmental 

Planner and retired from his role in December 2020.

 In 2003, was elected to the Canadian Society of 

Landscape Architects College of Fellows for his public 

and community service. 

 Earned the trust of MST as part of plans for Beaver 

Lake, and then the wider Stanley Park.

 A champion of tree protection, greenways, bird habitat, 

reconciliation, public art, and education.  

 Co-founded the Public Dreams Society and was part of 

their many important events.

 Guided and mentored many of us.




